

to mrs. w's PEN website











August 2022

Dear PFn Students.

Did you ever hear the most incredible news that made you smile instantly? I just did...when I found out I would be your PEn teacher this year! I hope you are enjoying a summer full of relaxation and exploration.

I am thrilled to be joining you on our learning adventure as both a Bridge Valley Trailblazer and Groveland Great Grizzly. Get ready to create, innovate, and collaborate as we begin new and exciting challenges together.

Over the summer months, I have enjoyed family time with Mr. W. and our three children: Nora (8), Jack (6), and Anna (3). Our days were full of swimming at Fanny Chapman and traveling to the beach to jump the waves. We also loved reading, playing board games, and going for walks with our new puppy, Lucy. I have missed you all so much and look forward to greeting everyone with a huge smile in August.

As you savor the last weeks of summer, please know your PEn teacher is so grateful we can learn and grow together this year. My hope is that we embrace new challenges and persevere by celebrating our efforts. Enjoy every sunny second left of summer!

Your PEn teacher,



